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The Portage Lake Association (PLA) is excited to announce a new "Artisan Market" 

on November 18th, 2023 as part of the annual Christmas in Onekama festivities. 

The market will take place at Onekama High School from 10:00 - 3:00 pm. 

We look forward to showcasing the handmade work of area artists and 

craftspeople in an expanded space. In addition to holiday gifts, homewares, apparel 

and more we will also welcome Farmer's Market artisans. New for 2023 will be a 

special area dedicated to the work of young artists, especially high school 

students, to sell their wares. Our booth fees are low to encourage participation 

from a wide range of vendors, a 1 0' x 1 0' booth is $30, a 1 0' x 20' booth is $45. 

Please complete the form below to apply for the 2023 Christmas in Onekama 

Artisan Market, we look forward to seeing your application! 

• The Market will be limited to handmade merchandise and premium food or

agricultural items that are locally made by vendors. Manufactured items will

not be accepted.

• PLA will jury applicants based on the quality and range of merchandise,

overall appeal and attractiveness of displays and will attempt to limit

category overlap to give each vendor the best chance of success during the

show. Accepted artists will be notified by September 15.

• Non-profit organizations will be considered, fill out the form below and check

the box for non-profit. A PLA representative will contact you.

• The Artisan Market will be advertised on the Portage Lake Association

website, via social media (Facebook, lnstagram) and through local and

regional newspapers and event listing websites.

Feel free to contact Theresa Gimpel, Event Manager, with any questions 

or concerns: theresagimpel@gmail.com 


